
Support Staff 

Meeting Minutes 
November 9, 2010 

I. Call to order 

Misty McKinnon called to order the regular meeting of the Support Staff at 
11:00 am on November 9, 2010 in the Board Room in Edwards Hall. 

II. Roll call 

The following persons were present: Brad Collins, Lynn Taylor, Odessa Shupe, 
Candy Mady, Melissa Anderson, Tish Fox and Misty McKinnon, Chris Callahan. 

III. Open issues 

Various fund raising ideas were discussed. 
The Bake Potato sale was a success. 
It was suggested that we move the Halloween social to a day other than Friday as 
we don’t have many people show up on that day. 
It was decided that we should go ahead and purchase the playground equipment 
for the ELC to avoid any increase in the price. 
Misty indicated that the Support Staff funds are currently $2,044.73  

IV. New business 

A Chili Sale will be held November 30. 
Christmas cards for the troops will be collect and boxes will be placed in each 
building to collect them. Cards must be in by December 3. 
The Christmas Social will be December 7, 11:00am-1:00pm and will be catered 
and there will be no gift exchange. 

V. Next meeting 

Next meeting scheduled for January 6, 2011 at 11:00 am. 
 

VI. Adjournment 
Misty McKinnon adjourned the meeting at 11:45pm. 

 
 
Minutes submitted by:  Lynn Taylor 


